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As an avid cycling enthusiast and a board member of Shift Community Cycles here in 

Eugene, I strongly support this bill. The isolating properties of a car interior combined 

with hand-held technological distractions makes it easy to accidentally hit a cyclist 

with a car when passing. I believe the adoption of this bill will help bring awareness to 

car drivers of the hazards experienced by cyclists, resulting in more drivers “seeing” 

cyclists. Fundamentally, I believe this bill will save lives. Thank you.  


